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Dear Colleague,

[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]The Maine Nutrition Council is pleased to offer four scholarships of $500.00 this year. At least one scholarship will be awarded per category.

The categories include:
A. A full-time first or second year student in an Associate’s degree-seeking Culinary Arts, Human Nutrition  attending a Maine community college. 
B. A full-time Sophomore or Junior student in a Bachelor’s degree-seeking Food Science, Human Nutrition or Food Studies program attending a Maine college or university.
C. A master’s degree or PhD candidate in Food Science or Human Nutrition attending a Maine college or university. 

[bookmark: _heading=h.30j0zll]The application form is enclosed and can be found at www.mainenutritioncouncil.org by clicking on the “Scholarships” tab in the menu. Please share with your DTR students, culinary arts students, 4-year bachelor degree students, post grad students, and your colleagues.

Application and Letter of Recommendation must be received by May 31st, 2024

The scholarship recipients will be recognized at the Maine Nutrition Council Annual Conference. If you have any questions you may contact me by email a MAINENUTRITIONCOUNCIL@GMAIL.COM

Best in Health,
Maine Nutrition Council

Please send completed materials to:
Maine Nutrition Council
P.O. Box 246
Augusta, ME 04330

OR via email: MAINENUTRITIONCOUNCIL@GMAIL.COM
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